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 Robert Livock SUPPRT2014/7572/P 08/01/2015  10:22:05 I support this application.  Investment in the high street is welcome.  The current windows are too small 

in relation to those in the floor above.  The proposal corrects this.  The application is not of sufficient 

importance to be considered by Committee.

34 Raglan Street

 Ceri Smith OBJEMAIL2014/7572/P 07/01/2015  23:26:38 I object to the proposed alterations to the shop frontage at 180 Kentish Town Road. The proposed 

design purports to be a reinstatement of a frontage closer to the original, but is unsympathetic to the 

rest of the building, and does not reflect the applicant's own photograph of the building before 

alterations were made. In particular, I object to the floor to ceiling glass windows and glass door. If 

Foxtons are to make changes they should be ensuring that the changes retain the architectural context of 

a public house.

I hope that if this is recommended by officers it will be discussed by members at committee. I would 

like to bone notified of the data of any committee discussion.

65 Patshull Road

nw5 2LE

 Elizabeth 

Sheridan

COMMNT2014/7572/P 08/01/2015  00:25:48 I do not support this. it will significantly alter the appearance and character of a fine old pub and the 

area in which it is located. It will instead have the brash and ugly look of the camden foxtons which is 

illuminated day and night in lurid ever-changing hues. It will be an unmissable eyesore. it is not in 

keeping with the historic appearance of Kentish town and associated conservation areas. Can't it be 

converted into something more low key and useful to residents of the area instead? eg a restaurant / 

another pub or if it must be an estate agents, to keep the current facade with minimal alterations? If not 

it will seriously lower the tone of the neighbourhood. I oppose this application.

100 highgate road

 Alaric Mostyn OBJ2014/7572/P 08/01/2015  10:54:02 I strongly object to the proposal to install fall-to-ceiling glazing. This is another step in destroying the 

character of the High Street - and is especially important for an iconic corner site. There are already too 

many corner buildings that have had floor-to-ceiling glazing put in eg the corner of Prince of Wales 

Road (Olivers) and Kelly Street (Rochester Place). If there are any changes to this facade it should only 

be in the direction of restoring to the original character.

93 Patshull Road
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